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Both my daughters attend City View Charter school located in Hillsboro. This school 

has been an absolute blessing. Both my daughters are thriving at City View. We had 

searched for years to find a school for them. We finally found City View and I couldn’t 

be happier.Their schools lease is set to end here shortly. They have been working for 

years to purchase a building for the school and finally have found one that meets 

their needs just outside their boundary. If this bill passes without any exceptions it will 

be the end of my daughters school. They would be devastated.  


